FOX VALLEY CHRISTIAN ACTION

35W624 Riverwoods Lane St. Charles, Illinois 60l74 630.584.2222

FVChristianAction.org



Dear Trustees of Elgin Township,

Thank you for your very generous gift to help serve at-risk youth in our local communities. We are very grateful for your partnership in serving youth from low-income families in Elgin Township this summer.

A lot has changed since we "met" in March. The coronavirus has impacted all of us in many ways. Our mission is to help people grow in a "life-transforming relationship with Jesus Christ." Fox Valley Christian Action is a non-denominational Christian ministry which serves all families regardless of their religious commitment. For the past 40 years we've accomplished this mission through camp, kids' clubs and teen programs. Although the coronavirus prevents us from operating our traditional free camp program, this summer we will fulfill our mission in new ways!

Our staff and church partners are preparing to assemble up to 1,000 "FVCA PACKS" that we will be distributing to kids in low-income communities in Elgin, Carpentersville and Aurora over the next 8 weeks. FVCA PACKS include arts and craft supplies, a Bible and Bible lessons, a backpack, snacks, a flashlight, and a new sleeping bag! We'll also be providing "how to" videos to help families create a summer camp experience at home. We are also preparing for "individual family retreats" for families from our low-income communities. All of this will be provided at no-cost to the families that we serve.

With your permission, we would like to apply your generous gift to these "revised activities" for the summer of 2020. We will send you a report in September sharing the impact of this summer and how your grant has been used. Please let me know if you have any concerns or questions about this.

Thank you again for your very generous support!

Warmly,

Jay Curtis

President & CEO